
 

 

Editor-in-  Note 
Dear Researchers  
The international conference on 
Practical Theology was held by 
Imam Sadiq University in March 
2022 in collaboration with 
different Iranian and International 
academic centers. There were a 
large number of professors, PhD 
candidates, and postgraduate 
students from a broad range of 
fields of study, including Islamic 
philosophy, Kalam, philosophy of 
religion, religion studies, 
psychology, economics, 
management, medical sciences, 
biology, education, etc. This 
showed that interdisciplinary 
studies hold a prominent place in 
contemporary theological studies  
The biannual journal of 
Philosophy of Religion Research, 
in collaboration with the 
conference secretariat, is honored 
to publish the proceedings of the 
conference as a special issue and in 
the format of short articles  
It is my hope that this special issue 
will contribute to practical 
theology studies and provide 
useful ideas to researchers in the 
field of theology and in particular 
to post-graduate students who 
wish to write novel, applied 
theses  
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